
Aloha WAC Members,


When entering artwork in our member shows, please send photos of each 
piece for marketing purposes to photos@waimeaartscouncil.org prior to 
show opening.  


Photos are used by various volunteers for social media, press releases, 
website, newsletter, and virtual YouTube shows.  Timely submission 
ensures that your piece(s) can be promoted through these venues when 
applicable.


The following information is needed with your .jpg photos to be included in 
the filename.  Each piece of information is separated by a period.


1. Last Name

2. Name of Piece

3. Size

4. Medium

5. Price

 
Examples: LastName.NameofPiece.Size.Medium.Price.jpg 
                  Smith.CherryBlossoms.8x10.Acrylic.250.jpg


By naming each image file this way the marketing volunteers will have all 
the information needed in the filename of your photo to complete their 
tasks, which are often done in various locations around the island without 
access to the information at the gallery in Waimea.  This will also keep 
multiple volunteers from contacting you for the same information.  


This information can also be found on our WAC Website on the 
Membership page.

http://www.waimeaartscouncil.org/membership/#info


Mahalo!
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